

VERMONT ARCHAEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

February 2010

Issue: II-2

The Vermont Archaeological Society Electronic Newsletter

Greetings!

VAS Spring Meeting

April 10, 2010

Black River Academy Museum

Ludlow, VT



The Annual VAS Spring Meeting will be held at the Black River Academy Museum, 14 High Street Ludlow Vermont.

Officers and Board 2009

(The Officers for 2010 have not yet been elected)

President
Brigitte Helzer
bahelzer@gmavt.net

Vice President
Shirley Paustian
sphavetrowel@myfairpoint.net

Secretary
Raymond Rodrigues
Raymond_Rodrigues@msn.com

Treasurer
Charles Knight
charles.knight@uvm.edu

Board of Directors

Amy Bradford

bchaos58@aol.com

Bob Brinck

bobrinck@aol.com

Allen Hathaway

hathaway56@myfairpoint.net

Candace Lewis

candace.lewis@ccv.edu

Administrative Coordinator
Georgeana Little
rgtle@stoweaccess.com

Journal Staff
Vic Rolando, Editor

The program is still being finalized but we have two exciting speakers confirmed:

A representative from CAP will present a program on the recent excavations necessitated by the destruction and ultimate construction of the Champlain Bridge as well as the construction of the new ferry landing. Apparently the finds so far have been unexpected and represent several periods of occupation at Chimney Point. Excavations will continue in the spring and this presentation will also include a preview of upcoming work.

Corbett Torrence has been conducting research on the archaeology of the Lamoille Valley. This area has been little investigated and is poorly understood archaeologically. A field school held in Cambridge last summer produced interesting results and the work will continue in the summer of 2010.

We are still finalizing other presentations, but these two talks would make the trip to Ludlow worthwhile.

As usual, coffee and bagels will be provided before the program begins and a catered lunch will be included in the usual fee.

More information will be available in this eNewsletter next month. In the meantime you can get directions to the Black River Academy Museum at their Web site www.bramvt.org.

vrolando@maddog.net
Geana Little, Assistant Editor
rgtle@stoweaccess.com



Georgeana Little
Vermont Archaeological Society